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 E-mail: theonshimiyimana13@gmail.com  

TEI: +250782611764 

 KIGALI CITY 

GASABO DISTRICT 

 

TO HELP FOR HUMANITY 

 

My name is NSHIMIYIMANA Theophile, I humbly write this letter to express my gratitude 

to H4H for giving me an opportunity to continue my university studies by giving me financial 

support. 

Currently, I’m a student in level one at the Adventist University of Central Africa 

(AUCA) in the faculty of Information Technology, the program in software engineering. 

Adventist University of Central Africa (AUCA) was founded in 1978. The official opening 

took place on 15 October 1984 and the University operated with only five faculties through 

the different programs: Business Administration, Information Technology, Education, 

Theology, and Health Sciences. 

 Until today, AUCA has enjoyed a good reputation locally and regionally for its track record 

in quality teaching. Currently, the university operates on three beautiful campuses Masoro, 

Gishushu (Kigali City), and Ngoma (Karongi District in the Western Province). 

 The opportunity given by H4H will increase my knowledge and well direct me in my career 

pathway, once I graduate from university it will help me for personal growth and to contribute the 

field of software engineering, and be competent on market in different domains learned in my 

career. 

 

NSHIMIYIMANA Theophile 


